
 

Let Your Light Shine 
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21st October 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As you will be aware Squirrels class will be visiting Delamere Forest for their Stone Age Day 
on Thursday 3rd November.  Miss Turrell visited Delamere earlier in the week and met with 
staff to finalise arrangements for our visit. 
 
Children will need to be at Delamere Forest’s Main Car park (Sat Nav CW8 2HZ) between 
8.45am and 8.55am.  Please drop off near the large visitors Centre/Cafe where you will be met 
by Miss Turrell and Mrs Morris.  Collection is from the same point and should be between 
3.00pm and 3.10pm. 
 
Children will require a disposable snack, a packed lunch in a disposable bag with no glass 
bottles or fizzy drinks. The children are required to wear warm clothes (not school uniform), 
with plenty of layers, waterproof coat, (including hat and gloves if cold) wellies or boots. 
 
If any collection arrangements change please ensure that you let staff know. 
 
For further information on getting there please see their website.  
https://www.forestryengland.uk/delamere-forest 
Please be aware that parking charges may apply for parking over 20 minutes.  According to 
Google Maps travelling time is between 30-40 minutes. 
 
Children who are being transported by staff will be approached to sign additional paperwork 
giving their consent.   
 
Consent is required immediately via school money and payment should be made by Tuesday 
1st November. School Money Parent log in.  
 
If you would like to spread the cost, request financial assistance, or have any other questions 
regarding the visit, please feel free to speak to me 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Kate Appleby 
Principal of Warmingham CE Primary 
Proud member of the Rural Church Schools Academy Trust 

Warmingham CE Primary School 
School Lane, Warmingham, Cheshire, CW11 3QN 

01270 526260 
 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Nicola Badger 
Principal: Mrs Kate Appleby 

principalwarmingham@rcsat.cheshire.sch.uk 
admin@warminghamce.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

‘A Caring Christian Family Where We Grow Together’ 
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